Tamara Collins

From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 1:20 PM
To: Tamara Collins

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, January 26, 2019 9:18 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Yvonne Lemay

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Looks like Enbridge's first order of business is to have its new customers pay for its acquisition of Union Gas. Let's not
kid ourselves. Big business wins again.

Can't wait to see the evolution of my billings, the inevitable next cryptic step of the rollout. Sheesh. Honestly?

-- Attachment --





